
Hello everyone,  

The children got to spend some time with their new teachers this week. Children are always excited 

to find out who their new teacher will be and they talked enthusiastically about the activities that 

they did with them on Wednesday. There will be two more transition events:  

Thursday 11th 9.15 – 10.30  

Tuesday 16th 13.15 – 15.15  

Next week is Arts Week and the children will be taking part in a number of art activities throughout 

the week. We have been lucky enough to have had artists working at school this year to create the 

murals in the Community Room and on the wall in the playground. This has given our artists a taste 

of how a career in the arts is an achievable goal. There will be art galleries in all the classes next 

Friday at 2.45.  

Last week, the Year 6 children took part in a careers fair where they got to meet and question adults 

working for a number of different companies in the local area. The children thought of questions to 

ask the visitors and learnt about the jobs and the paths that could lead to similar careers. All the 

visitors were impressed with our Year 6 children and the intelligent questions that they asked.  

Although we work hard to ensure that your children get the best education and experience, there 

are times when you might need to raise a concern. In the first instance, your child’s class teacher is 

the person to speak to. If you need to take it further, I am always happy to meet and discuss any 

worries parents have. On the rare occasion that you might need to take it further, you can contact 

Bern, our Chair of Governors.  

Hopefully, you have seen the communication from the office that we will be making everyone’s life 

easier by using one app for all services and communication with school. From September, you will 

need to use the Arbor app to order and pay for lunches, book after school club and make any 

payments. We will ensure that everyone has time and opportunity to download the app and get set 

up ready for the new year.  

I hope to see everyone at the Summer Fair next Thursday. Have a great weekend.  

Mr Hawkins 







https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=pad4YyEPgkSu4Il-t94zH_QGJrascCJEqzyApYL9cB1UMElFVVM4UUUxQVlXUFVNSTZEUkIxRkROQi4u




 

13 July 

and 

20 July 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 








